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I urge you to support Measure 114 becoming the law in Oregon, especially the 

provision to limit the size of magazines. I am very concerned that automatic weapons 

are far too easily obtained in Oregon, especially by younger people with less 

emotional self-control. This leads to the use of automatic weapons to settle disputes 

and with large -capacity magazines, many people, including innocent bystanders, are 

killed and injured indiscriminately. This has got to stop. No one in Oregon, whether 

urban or rural, needs a large capacity magazine for self-protection. 


